
 

 

May 6, 2020 

As we wait for COVID19 crisis to subside, the Committee is initiating an on-line 
approach to address your neighborhood issues. Our committee members can 
review your concerns and suggest the appropriate ways to tackle them. For 
example, we may recommend the following actions: 

1. Find out the best person(s) to contact to help with your issue?  
2. Recommend and forward your concern to the City Council for further 

action 
3. Perform a study and make recommendations. In the past, members gave a 

report on dilapidated neighborhood properties to the committee and City 
Council. 

4. Work with a particular neighborhood on an issue. Last year, a committee 
member coordinated a street parking program for the Islington Creek 
neighborhood with the city. 

 
If the neighborhood issue is serious, the committee would convene a virtual 
meeting via Zoom to recommend further action.  
******************************************************************* 
Contact us on cncportsmouth@gmail.com. I promise a response.  

Stay safe, 

 
Larry Cataldo 
Transitional Chair 
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